From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 13 April 2017 13:14
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00837/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:13 PM on 13 Apr 2017 from Mr Matt Reid.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Part Land On The North East Side Of Gavray Drive Bicester 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Residential development of up to 180 dwellings to include affordable housing, public open space, localised land remodelling, compensatory flood storage and structural planting 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Matt Reid

	Email:
	

	Address:
	23 Sanderling Close, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 6WF


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I think this land should be kept for the purpose of a nature and wildlife - not for housing. 

This is one of the few - if only - places in Bicester left in its natural state, and if it were to build on then future generations will have to travel further afield in order to experience a natural environment like this.

I would like to think that the diversity of nature which can be found within this land could inspire and lift people in a way in which sports fields and playgrounds cannot.


